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Summary and Feedback



Responses Broken Down by Year Group



Supporting Students

We are pleased that 
91% parents agree 
with this statement. 
We know that the 
post-Covid journey 
still has some way to 
go, so we will 
continue to support 
our students with 
academic catch up 
and their wellbeing.



Students’ Happiness

We are pleased that 86% 
parents agree with this 
statement but will work 
to make this even higher.
We are aware that 
mental health has 
become more of a 
struggle post-Covid, so 
we have a full time 
school counsellor 
starting in September.



Teaching

Teachers take part in 
continual training at 
RPCC so that teaching 
is constantly  
improving. We are 
pleased that 86% 
parents agree that 
children are well 
taught at RPCC. 



Concerns / Issues

Of those of you who 
have contacted us we 
are pleased that 82% 
feel that concerns 
were dealt with. We 
pride ourselves on 
our relationships with 
parents and families 
and will continue to 
improve this.



School Resources & Facilities

RPCC has had 
considerable 
refurbishments in recent 
years. Additionally our 
site team work hard to 
maintain the building and 
grounds so we pleased 
that 87% parents 
recognise this. 



Behaviour

Returning to full time 
schooling has proven 
challenging for some 
students so we are proud 
that almost 80% parents 
think we deal well with 
poor behaviour. We will 
continue to have the 
highest expectations and 
work with students whose 
behaviour does not meet 
these. 



Student Rewards

RPCC has a rewards 
culture and so we are 
thrilled that 92% 
parents recognise this. 
We will continue with 
this ethos next 
academic year.



Leadership Opportunities

This year we have sought 
many and varied 
leadership opportunities 
for our students. These 
were showcased in our 
student leaders’ parade 
on Transition Evening . 
We are thrilled that 91% 
parents recognise these 

opportunities. 



Recommend?

We are incredibly proud 
that 89% of our current 
parents would 
recommend RPCC.


